To Shoshone Forest:

In regards to: “Travel Management Proposed Action” - 30-day public comment period beginning
May 27, 2016.

| stand opposed to the closures of the upper Sunlight road, upper Clearwater and any roads in the
Shoshone National Forest.

At a time where the USDA is actively advertising and encouraging citizens to come and visit the national
forest (http://www.discovertheforest.org), limiting or removing access does not make much sense.
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